
 Tavistock COLLEGE  
Principal: Mrs Sarah Jones BSc (Hons), PGDip, M.Ed 

 
 

Crowndale Road, Tavistock, Devon PL19 8DD 
Tel: 01822 614231 

E-mail: office@tavistockcollege.org 
Website: www.tavistockcollege.org 

 
 

Together: we care, we challenge, we excel 

 

19th October 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
KEEPING YOUR CHILD SAFE ONLINE  
 
I am very pleased to be able to invite you to an information and advice event, at the college, on  
Tuesday 28 November 2017.  Between 17:30 and 19:00 you are most welcome to come along and 
access free information, advice and guidance which is intended to support you in the increasingly difficult 
and complex task of protecting and safeguarding your child(ren) online. 
 
The programme for the event includes the following: 
 

Key Note Speaker 
 

Michael J Day MSc 
PhD Researcher and Industry Partner 

Digital Literacy and Learning  
The Web Science Institute 
University of Southampton  

 
Presenters 

 
Elton Lane 

College Child Exploitation and Online Protection (CEOPs) Ambassador 
 

PSCO Kevin Williams (unconfirmed) 
Local Community Policing Officer 

 
It is hoped that there will be significant time available during the evening for you to ask questions and 
obtain answers to alleviate and hopefully ameliorate concerns and issues you may be facing yourselves 
regarding your child’s engagement with and use of the world-wide web, the internet, social media and 
associated matters.  
 
I would be very happy to welcome you on 28th in the college’s Innovation Centre at 5:30pm (17:30).   
I very much look forward to seeing you.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if you require further information. 
 

NB: Tea and coffee will be served during the evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Barbara Manning 
Vice Principal 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Designated Teacher for Looked After Children 


